THE DULCIANA

Newsletter of the Chemung Valley Chapter American Guild of Organists

November 2024

Newsletter Editor's Message:

Happy Thanksgiving Everyone,

Our Annual Chemung Valley Chapter's Organ Crawl was held Saturday, October 26, We visited churches in Freeville and Cortland, NY. It was well attended, and we had a good time. We also enjoyed a nice lunch at the Hollywood Restaurant. We would like to thank David Lenington for doing an amazing job at organizing such a Wonderful Event.

Our Annual Christmas Concert will be held Saturday, December 14, 2024 @ 2 pm @ Woodbrook Assisted Living Facility 1250 Maple Avenue Elmira, NY. It will feature the Piano and Voice Students of Carrie Hooper, Piano Students of Dan LaBar, Flute Music, Solo selections by Carrie Hooper and a Duet by Carrie Hooper and Beth Briggs.

Many Blessings, Beth Briggs

Music Lessons:

Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira Voice lessons "

Learn a Foreign Language.

Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira

German Swedish

Italian Albanian Spanish Romanian

Translation and Interpretation Services Available for above languages.

Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor

PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com

Chapter Events:

12/14/2024: Annual Chemung Valley AGO Christmas

Concert. Woodbrook Assisted Living 1250 Maple Avenue Elmira, NY 2 pm

Our Annual Christmas Concert will be held Saturday December 14, 2024 @ 2 pm @ Woodbrook Assisted Living Facility 1250 Maple Avenue Elmira, NY. It will feature the Piano and Voice Students of Carrie Hooper, Piano Students of Dan LaBar, Flute Music, Solo selections by Carrie Hooper and a Duet by Carrie Hooper and Beth Briggs.